
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 19, 1998  

 

 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris  

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re:      Reply of the Assassination Records Review Board to the United States  

            Secret Service’s Appeal of the Review Board’s Formal Determinations 

 

Dear Ms. Vezeris:   

 

Enclosed please find the Assassination Records Review Board’s proposed reply to the  United States 

Secret Service’s appeal of the Review Board’s formal determinations to open in full certain documents 

relating to the Secret Service.  We are available to discuss this matter further if you wish.   

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.   

   

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kim A. Herd 

Senior Attorney  

 


